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In this issue:

· Crenshaw Transit Corridor Tour
· Monthly CEO Regionwide Meeting


	Crenshaw Transit Corridor Tour
Yesterday, I along with Planning and Community Relations staff toured the Crenshaw Transit Corridor alignment with Board member Mark Ridley-Thomas and his staff.  During the tour, we stopped at several potential station locations for both the Light Rail and Bus Rapid Transit Alternatives and discussed various design options at these locations and the economic development occurring throughout the corridor.  We also had the opportunity to board a Line 740 Metro Rapid Bus to talk to the operator and passengers.  
Monthly CEO Regionwide Meeting
The next Regionwide Transportation CEOs Meeting will be held this Friday, April 17, 2009 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Malibu Conference Room on the 25th floor of our Gateway Headquarters Building.  This month, the group will discuss the ARRA Discretionary and High Speed Rail Programs.  In addition, they will receive an update on the Regional Targets Advisory Committee (RTAC) meeting on SB 375.  The group will also discuss the 2009 Surface Transportation Legislation.
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